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Summer weather is finally here and we just had a fantastic kick off to our pool season!

The sounds of members socializing, the smell of hot dogs and BBQ chicken cooking, and

even with mixed weather it was nice to see everyone “getting back to normal”. Thank you

Ladies Auxiliary who did a great job with their Basket Raffle! Memorial Day is the

official opening of our pool and I expect lots of fun, excitement and memories will be

made this summer right through Labor Day. Great news is we are open to full occupancy,

our pool chairs will be available but you can also still bring your own.

As I mentioned in the last newsletter, the Pool Committee has worked very hard for

several months getting everything clean and ready for our members to enjoy their pool

experience. Additionally, the House Committee has been working equally hard doing a

full cleaning and prepping of the outside areas, thoroughly cleaning the lounge area and

pressure washing the back deck and furniture. It takes a lot of volunteers working many

hours to make our Lodge look so nice, and we appreciate all the work these members have

done. If you see someone from the House or Pool committee, please thank them for their

great work.

Also, special thanks to the Lodge Office as this is the busiest time of the year for Shari and

Kelly. Processing all of our membership renewals and pool dues requires a significant

amount of time and effort to get everything done timely so we can seamlessly continue to

enjoy our membership privileges. Please tell them thanks as well!

Last month was our annual Spring Elks Convention in Wilmington. It was a great

weekend well attended by several of our officers and members. The meetings went well

and the social events all weekend were a lot of fun. Special thanks to Tim Hight, who

returned from the convention on Sunday, May 1 and had to immediately deal with our

water heater that broke and flooded the downstairs area. Tim quickly worked to clean up

the mess and coordinated replacing the water heater quickly to limit any impacts to our

building and the Caterer’s operation.

Congratulations to Bob Martin for being named our May Elk of the Month!

Upcoming Events – E-blast Sign Up – Social Media – Event Calendar 

I look forward to seeing you at our Lodge soon!

Fraternally Yours,

Phil Driscoll

Exalted Ruler

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming
http://www.hpelks.com/subscribe
http://www.hpelks.com/social
http://www.hpelks.com/calendar


As I mentioned in my letter, it is our volunteers who 

make the Lodge a great place for all of us to enjoy.  This 

month I would like to recognize Bob Martin.  Bob has 

been a member only for a few years and just recently 

joined the House Committee.  He has been a great 

addition to the committee, especially in helping out with 

all their “cleaning days”.  In particular, when you go to 

the back deck outside of the lounge you will see the 

great job Bob did with pressure washing the entire area.  

He even took a day off from work to help make sure 

everything was cleaned for Memorial Day.  

Thanks Bob for making a difference and being our May 

Elk of the Month!



Welcome to our new Members installed on May 19th; Amy Blaylock, Tiffany 

Simek, Mike Seamon, Samantha McNair, Kevin Moore, Jessica Thomas, Jeremy 

Cobb, John Barrow, Coy Wolfe, Jason Horton.

Welcome to our new Members installed on May 4th; Christine Shade,

Ben Mitchell, Caroline Batts, Terra Myers, and Christy Kirby-Smith.



James Johnson, 6/1

Kevin Lackey, 6/1

Mark McDaniel, 6/1

Lance Biles, 6/5

Jamey Reagan, 6/6

William Stone, 6/6

Robert Henderson, 6/7

Jeanne Hubler, 6/7

Andrew Valles, 6/9

Samuel Shepherd, 6/10

Joshua Stegenga, 6/14

Ld Nicholson, 6/15

Kristen Dusek, 6/16

Ryan Thompson, 6/16

Lee Crews, 6/17

John Kivett, 6/17

Michael Sharpe, 6/17

Rob Ferguson, 6/18

Terra Myers, 6/18

Michael Koch, 6/19

Jesse Hooven, 6/20

Curtis Kiser, 6/20

David Entsminger, 6/22

Roy Andrews, 6/23

Steven Burton, 6/24

Sean Kirk, 6/24

Eric Orcutt, 6/25

Tim Kearns, 6/26

Cary McCarley, 6/26

Philip Atwood, 6/28

Ryan Armstrong, 6/29

Tim White, 6/29
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Meeting 
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All events are Adult Only unless otherwise noted.

Visit hpelks.com for more information about upcoming events!

http://www.hpelks.com/upcoming




MEMORIAL GOLF TOURNAMENT
Even through all the trials and tribulations of COVID-19 in 2020, the High Point Elks Lodge #1155 seventh Annual 
Andy Albertson & Steven Hall Memorial Golf Tournament, held at the Holly Ridge Golf Links on November 7th, 
2020, successfully raised $12,000 for the Heart Strides Cardiac and Pulmonary Rehabilitation Program of the Wake 
Forest Baptist Health High Point Medical Center Foundation.

Leigh Ann Venable, Director of High Point Regional Foundation said, “I am often proud of being a native High
Pointer with childhood memories of city (swim) meets, football games and the Christmas parade down Main
Street. But I am never prouder of my hometown than when I am given the privilege of watching this community
support one another as the Elks Lodge has done by supporting Heart Strides this year. The gift is made even more
meaningful as it is given in memory of Andy Albertson and Steven Hall. The patients and staff of High Point Medical
Center and the High Point Regional Health Foundation are so grateful to each of you for your support of our
hospital and our Heart Strides patients. It is our honor to be the stewards of this most gracious gift.”

This donation would not have been possible without 34 teams of golfers, sponsors and donations given to the 
tournament and a preliminary silent auction fundraiser. Gold level sponsorships include The Albertson Family, The 
Hayworth Family, The Salgado Family, The Hall Family, Britt & David Moore, Tom Day, Beamer Tire, Golden 
Property Management LLC, High Point Furniture, Holden Building Company, Mi Taqueria, Visiting Angels and an 
anonymous gold sponsor. Silver level sponsorships include High Point Elks Past Exalted Rulers, Phil & Shari Driscoll, 
Tom & Ben Adams, Dignity Memorial Sechrest Funeral Home and Affordable Chiropractic. Bronze level 
sponsorships include “The Framily”, Tom Connolly, Hendrix, Barney & Company CPAs, High Point Elks Officers, High 
Point Elks Ladies Auxiliary, High Point Fine Jewelers & Gifts, M&M Floor Covering, Oak View Golf Course, Plank 
Street Tavern, Steve's Stash Restaurant Equipment, and Vann York Chevrolet.

A special thank you goes to all the area businesses for donations to the Heart Strides silent auction and golfer’s
swag bags including Action Engravers, Auto Bell, Awakenings Polarity, Chick-Fil-A, Cone Health Medical, Heart
Strides & Wake Forest Medical, High Point Furniture, Holly Ridge Golf Links, Home Depot, Jamestown Jewelers,
Cast Iron Skillets & Cookware Restorations, Metal Art by LC, Longhorn Steakhouse, Lowes Hardware, Lowes Food,
Mi Taqueria, Old Dominion Freight Lines, Outback Steak House, Putt Putt Fun Center, RH Barringer, Kara Henson’s
Scentsy, Dignity Memorial Sechrest Funeral Home, Sheetz, Solo Solutions, Inc., Southeastern Freight Lines, Steve’s
Stash Restaurant Equipment, Texas Road House, Tom Day, Twin Oaks Car Wash and Zenevo Chocolates, an
anonymous gift certificate donation, plus Ilderton Dodge, Chrysler, Jeep, Ram & Fiat for the Hole-in-One
sponsorship.

Most of all, a special thank you to all our volunteers the day of the golf tournament and my two Co-chairs, Lindy 
Hight and Vanessa Slack. They were my sanity through all of this Covid affected year!

This year’s tournament, on October 23, 2021 at Holly Ridge Golf Links in Archdale, NC, will donate its charitable 
funds to Tiny House Community Development, Inc. (THCD).  The THCD mission is to build tiny houses and develop 
tiny house communities. The intent of THCD is to work alongside those veterans and displaced individuals 
experiencing homelessness. THCD strives to encourage positive community engagement while fostering an 
educational experience with job site training. If you would like to learn more about THCD, please visit 
www.tinyhousesgreensboro.com.  This year’s net proceeds will benefit four veteran houses at the JM Green Hay 
Street community.

If you would like to participate in the 2021 Andy Albertson & Steven Hall Memorial Golf Tournament, or for more
information, please contact the High Point Elks lodge at 336-869-7313.

Thank you, Deanna Vernon.     Chair of Andy Albertson & Steven Hall Memorial Golf Tournament

http://www.tinyhousesgreensboro.com/
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